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From:                              Rob Nelson [RNelson@clearwatergroup.com]
Sent:                               Tuesday, February 03, 2009 3:42 PM
To:                                   Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Cc:                                   Olivia Jacobs; Sandra Cook
Subject:                          Eagle Gas, 4301 San Leandro Street, Oakland  
RO0000096

 
 
 
February 3, 2009
 
Mr. Jerry Wickham, PG, CEG, CHG
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health Services
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, California  94502-6577
 
Re:   Eagle Gas
        4301 San Leandro Street
        Oakland, California
        RO0000096
 
Via email
 
 
Dear Mr. Wickham:
 
Clearwater Group wishes to inform Alameda County Environmental Health Services that it will no longer be the environmental 
consultant for the Eagle Gas site, 4301 San Leandro Street, Oakland (RO0000096) pending submittal of the following documents:
        Quarterly Groundwater Monitoring Report, Fourth Quarter 2008
        Groundwater Monitoring Well Installation Report.
It has been a pleasure to work with you on this project.  If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to email, or 
call me at 510-307-9943 extension 237.
 
Sincerely,
Clearwater Group
 
 
Robert L. Nelson, PG, CEG
Senior Geologist
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